
From: Church Hill Central Civic Association
To: PDR Land Use Admin; Newbille, Cynthia I. - City Council; Patterson, Samuel - City Council Office; Watson, David

F. - PDR; church-hill-central@googlegroups.com
Subject: Bacon School
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:45:13 AM

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
Thank you to the commission, staff, development team and councilor Newbille.  Several meaningful
engagements have occurred during the course of the delay and the draft presented at the
community convening March 16th is one that we can support.  We were made aware then that
potential changes following agency review and development of a DPR staff report might occur and
note that our continued support would pend review of the nature and extent of any changes arising
from same.
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